
 

 

KEN AND CHOLLY is the Kemptville duo of 
Ken Julien and Cholly Boland. Together, 
they perform music from the 1960s to the 
2020s. Ken is a singer-songwriter and is 
currently recording a CD of original songs. 

Cholly comes from a music-teaching 
family and plays and sings in several 
musical groups. 
 

The Tilted Steeple Coffee House 
Friday, November 15, 2024 – 7:30 pm (doors open 6:45)  

Admission: $15 

ALLAN HALL, 19 Lakeshore Drive, Morrisburg, ON  

This month: • Ken and Cholly 
 • Hips & Harmonies 
 • Léo Bériault & Sons 

 

LÉO BÉRIAULT began singing and playing 
guitar at a very early age. His father played 
fiddle from the age of nine, and a brother had 
a successful musical career playing guitar and 
singing. Since his early 20’s, Léo has enjoyed 
listening to and performing the popular rock-
and-roll and country songs of the day. Léo 
started the Easy Country Band in the early 
1980’s, which performed at live events until 
around 2000. Today, he still enjoys plugging in 
a guitar and singing his favourite songs. We 
are delighted to welcome him to the Tilted 
Steeple for the second time, joined by his sons 
Mario on cajon and Alain on electric bass. 
 

The Tilted Steeple Coffee House is organized in aid of Martha’s House Community Hub and Warming Centre in 
Morrisburg and Community Food Share. All performers donate their time and talent.  

For more information visit the Tilted Steeple Coffee House website. 
Contact: tiltedsteeple@eastlink.ca  613-643-2090  514-949-6744 

 

Beverages and snacks are available by 
donation, coordinated by the  

Anglican Parish of South Dundas to 
benefit its outreach activities. 

 
 

HIPS AND HARMONIES is a mother-daughter 
duo from Brockville with a mutual love of 
music and laughter. Carla and Jessica play feel-
good covers and original songs in perfect 
harmony! After 25 years of singing together at 
home, they became an official band in 2015 
and sing at various area venues, including 
seniors’ residences. This is their second visit to 
the TSCH. They first played back in 2017, and 
we’ve been trying to get them back to our 
stage ever since! 
 

Please join us this month for a great evening of music! Note that the 
previously scheduled set by Plain Folk is postponed to later in the season. 

DO YOU HAVE YOUR SYMPHONY TICKETS? 

Click on image for full-size poster 

Remaining shows 
this season: 
February 28 

April 11 

https://www.tiltedsteeplecoffeehouse.ca/_files/ugd/fe731a_b293d6b7fdb441b6b994f80b296c46ca.pdf
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